Meeting notes
11/20/2018

5:30-6:40

The purpose of this meeting was to meet up with our electrical engineers and discuss their status as well
as get a better understanding of where the electrical components will be in the hand. It also gave us an
opportunity to get to know our team and know their skillset. We gathered a lot of information regarding
our device and can now complete our final report

Status:

e This meeting was done with the electrical engineers to understand where the electrical
components lie and make moderations to our present design

e Most of this should be complete by the end and give each team a better understanding of the
prototypes and final deliverables

e Most members of each team were able to make this meeting and make it productive

Team individual:

e Ideas were created using diagrams and other visual displays
e The will not include ocd yet until the final completion
e What we need-electrical components, light code
1. 2 motors for thumb and three for rest of the fingers
2. Better servos for thumb.
3. Motors will be placed to the lower base and possibly forearm if there is no more room
4. Additional motor could be included in the elbow to assist in the movement
e Went over meeting with dr. Winfrey and expectations
e Exchanged materials that will be needed for the included summary of code and size of motors
and sensors

Future aspirations:

e Keep in contact for any questions regarding prototype
e Can possibly meet the EE’s in the future to discuss prototype status and clientele needs
e Most of the information given can be used for the final report



